THE UNIVERSITY OF KANSAS SCHOOL OF FINE ARTS LAWRENCE

OFFICE OF THE DEAN

October 30, 1941

Mr. Forrest C. Allen
Director of Physical Education
Robinson Gymnasium
University of Kansas

My dear Forrest:

Thanks for sending on the kind greeting from Ralph Cannon. I remember him real well and if my memory serves me right, as I believe it does, his sister was a gifted piano student of mine. Her first name fails me right now but it was not a very usual one. Interesting to have our paths cross in this way, isn't it?

Give him my very best when you write him again.

Kind regards.

Cordially yours,

D. M. Swarthout

Dean

DMS:m

P. S. I believe his sister's name was Claire, maybe I am wrong.